CONTACT

A Report from the Association of Unity Churches



Here we are, all of your AUC staff sending our special Christmas love to you. We need somehow to convey to you at this Christmas time how important you are to us. A deep and abiding blessing reaches out to and through you to all you serve. We join you in this spirit of love and faith and the quickened consciousness of the newborn Christ blesses us all wherever we may be.

PROPOSED MONEY PURCHASE PENSION PLAN

If you have had an opportunity to discuss the Plan with your board and they are interested in entering into such a project, it is important that you communicate with this office

now. It will be necessary for us to have the project underway before the end of the month.

MID-YEAR CONFERENCE OF COMMITTEES

January 22 is the time for our Mid-Year Conference of Committees. If you are a member of a Committee that plans to meet during that week, you will want to make your reservation at Unity Village NOW!

Please be sure to include arrival and departure time and date and type of accommodation that you would prefer.

THANK YOU FOR GOD FIRST

Last month we included the God First cards from Unity School and the response has been wonderful. We are inclosing the January prayer and trust that you will have an opportunity to link-up in prayer with your

friends here at Unity School. If you can use more copies for display, let us know. We are grateful to the Publicity Department for making these available.

May God bless all of your Holiday activities!

ERRST REST REST **漨ᇵ驡ᇵ驇홢鍦舚臲牄鍦攠攠攠攠攠攠攠攠摝鏕摝臲臲躿**攠

We invite you to join us in putting GOD FIRST in all things and in using this prayer for the month of January.

God blesses us with plenty to meet our needs and plenty to share, and we meet life with new enthusiasm.

Unity School Prayer Group

핲錵錵錵錵錵艞錵艞錵**錵**錵錵錵錵攠攠錵攠攠錵鉓痲鍦錵鍦鍦鍦鍦鍦